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Mr. Matt Koch 
Virginia Department for the Blind and Vision Impaired dba Virginia Industries for the Blind 
397 Azalea Avenue 
Richmond, VA 23227 
 
Dear Mr. Koch: 
 
In accordance with criteria set for Fiscal Year 2018, the U.S. AbilityOne Commission (Commission) 
is pleased to designate Virginia Department for the Blind and Vision Impaired dba Virginia Industries 
for the Blind as an AbilityOne Program Outstanding Distributor. 
 
The Commission is making this designation to recognize and express appreciation for your company’s 
continued efforts to market and sell AbilityOne Products. As you know, increased sales of AbilityOne 
products result in more jobs for people who are blind or significantly disabled.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mike Jurkowski at mjurkowski@abilityone.gov or at 703-
603-2117. 
 
Again, thank you for your company’s ongoing marketing and selling of AbilityOne Products. The 
Commission looks forward to continuing its relationship with your company in a mutual effort to 
increase employment for people who are blind or have other significant disabilities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

E. Ballard 

 
E. Ballard 
Executive Director 
 


